Department of Public Works

2030 Airport Road
Napa, CA 94558
www.napacountyairport.org

Main: (707) 253-4300
Fax: (707) 253-4330

A Tradition of Stewardship Steven E. Lederer
A Commitment to Service Director
MEMORANDUM
To: Board of Supervisors From: Greg Baer,
Airport Manager
Date:  July 10, 2018 Re: Correction Memo - Item 6K

Please find attached an updated resolution increasing fees charged by the Napa County Airport. The
revised resolution fixes typos and makes other non-substantive edits for improved clarity.

All other provisions and the amount of the fee inceases remain the same as the resolution originally
provided to the Board.

cc: Clerk of the Board
Steve Lederer, Director of Public Works



